
 

 
TOWN OF SUFFIELD 

 

Flag Policy 
 
 

No flag other than the flags of the United States of America or State of Connecticut may 
be flown on any properties owned by the Town of Suffield, with the following exceptions: 
a. For any property owned by the Town of Suffield as a veteran’s memorial, the 
following flags may 
be flown at the discretion of the Town of Suffield Veterans Appreciation Committee: 
i. POW/MIA flag 
ii. The official service flags of the Armed Forces of the United States of America 
iii. An official flag, ensign, or service pennant of any military unit, in recognition of that 
unit’s service to the State of Connecticut or United States of America; 
b. For any property serving as an office, station or substation of the Town of Suffield 
Police Department, Fire Department, and Volunteer Ambulance Services, the official 
departmental flag. 

 
 

Policy Established Date: Adopted by the Board of Selectman on June 16, 2021 


	Flag Policy
	Policy Established Date: Adopted by the Board of Selectman on June 16, 2021

